Substandard and Counterfeit Malaria Medicines: Global Stakeholders Meet in Ghana to take action
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Accra, Ghana 28 July 2015 – [Name of your organisation] is among global stakeholders that met on the 28 and 29 of July 2015 in Accra Ghana to review the problem of substandard and counterfeit malaria medicines with a view to  enlisting public support to address the problem, which is threatening recent successes in malaria control programs regionally.   [Name of your country], represented by the [name of your organisation], was joined by the Ministries of Health and Drug Regulatory Officials from Ghana, Senegal, Benin, Mozambique, Nigeria, and Tanzania. Also in attendance were the United States Pharmacopeia Convention (USP), and the United States Agency for International Development Office of Inspector General.
Substandard and falsified malaria medicines generally fall into two categories: 1) those that do not meet legal standards determined by manufactures and regulators, and 2) those that carry a false representation, identity, or source. Drugs from both categories have been associated with treatment failure, death, and parasite resistance to artemisinin (the active ingredient in artemisinin-based combination therapies (ACTs), the first-line treatment for malaria). 
The World Health Organization (WHO) estimates that 10 to 30 percent of all medicines in developing markets may be substandard or falsified. Substandard and falsified antimalarial medicines are particularly prevalent, and represent the most commonly falsified and substandard medicine type in a recently released USP Medicines Quality Monitoring study in Africa, Asia, and South America.  To date, in most countries, little effort has been made to communicate with the public concerning this issue and the ways they can protect themselves.  Yet, there are things that people can do.   According to officials attending the meeting, the best way to avoid substandard or falsified malaria medicine is to obtain malaria treatment from health facilities based on positive malaria test results.  Government health facilities are the most reliable source of good quality anti-malarial medicines.
This meeting was part of an increasing and more intensive global response to substandard and falsified malaria medicines. It was made possible through funding from the United States Agency for International Development and facilitated by The Johns Hopkins Center for Communication Program’s Health Communication Capacity Collaborative Project.
For more information, contact:  [Name of your organisation], {Contact person and his/her info}
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